
  

  

  

 

Kia ora, 
 
 
We will be implementing pricing uplifts to many of our contracted rates we pay for services 
delivered to ACC clients, effective from 1 July. 
 
 
We’ve included the new pricing which needs to be updated in your systems. 
 
Copy of PMS code list v18_04 20 May 24.xlsx 
 
Password will follow in a separate email. 
 
We have begun issuing contract variation letters to suppliers which will confirm the contracted 
rate increases. All variation letters will be issued by mid-June. 
 
We trust that by telling you about these changes now, you’ll have time to implement the 
updates required to support your customers by 1 July. 
 
Please ensure your customers are aware of the steps required to update this pricing. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please email us at digitaloperations@acc.co.nz. 
 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 
Digital Operations ACC 

    

  
   

 

 
 

 
 

https%3A%2F%2Fcomms.ext.acc.co.nz%2Fch%2F77462%2F6fqqf%2F2204713%2Fymdh_L.SU2njqQMEcU8wBwyquC8qyWvHft94iwVD.xlsx
mailto:digitaloperations@acc.co.nz

